
Dear manufacturers of fencing equipment and weapons! 

 

Chipping of the following fencing items with FIE certificates will be held from 2017: 

•   mask 
•   jacket 
•   breeches  
•   plastron 

 

Special FIE labels will be delivered together with chips for these items. Installation 
points will be mentioned in a special instruction. There must nota be any additional 
FIE signs on items. 

For sabre gloves a special label will be delivered.  

Chipping of the weapon will start from July 2017! 

 

In order to define the needs in chips and labels and also to send final price, I kindly 
ask you to inform us about annual output of the produced items by each item, numbers 
for the first quarter, exact name of the company and FIE certificate number which we 
will mention on the label. Further, you will be able to correct your requirement. Only 
year of manufacture will be mentioned on the chips and labels. Information must be 
sent to President of FIE SEMI commission Mr. Semen Rikhtman (visti369@mail.ru). 

Privacy of the received information is guaranteed. Information must be sent not later 
than 15 September 2016. 

 

Semen Rikhtman 

President of FIE SEMI commission 

 


